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The musicians of Catalan band Manel return to Formentera 4 September for a 9.30pm
performance in the courtyard of the Sant Ferran Primary School. Tickets are free and must be
booked in advance on www.entradesformentera.cat . Seating is limited, with capacity at the
venue for 250. Part of Treu la Llengua, a regional concert series promoting music in Catalan,
the performance is jointly organised by the Balearic Directorate General of Language Policy,
Office of Language Policy of the Consell de Formentera and Obra Cultural de Formentera.
Manel will present island audiences with the group’s fifth album, 
Per la bona gent
(2019).
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